
Keeping your child safe 
 

The NSPCC have come up with a catchy way for younger children to learn about the private 
parts of their body and staying safe.  It is a very helpful message to share with your children 
following us watching it in class. Talking PANTS teaches children important messages, like 
their body belongs to them and they should tell an adult if they're upset or worried. 
 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/preventing-abuse/keeping-children-safe/underwear-rule/ 
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